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TOWN OF YORKTOWN
PLANNING BOARD

Albert A. Capellini Community and Cultural Center, 1974 Commerce Street, Yorktown Heights, New York 10598, Phone (914) 962-6565, Fax (914) 962-3986

To: Town Board

From:  Planning Board

Date: March 5, 2025

Subject: Town Board Referral — Chapter 300
Battery Energy Storage Systems

At its meeting of February 10, 2025, the Planning Board discussed the subject referral. The Planning Board
respectfully requests that the current section of code not be removed in its entirety. Existing battery energy
storage systems that were approved under the current law must be regulated as such, and therefore the law
should remain in the code as a separate section for this purpose.

Respectfully submitted,
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